
 

 

 

TOWN OF KENDALL 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR 2025 PRELIMINARY BUDGET 

Thursday, November 7, 2024, 7:00 P.M. 

 

 

Supervisor Cammarata opened the budget hearing at 7:02 p.m., and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

 

ROLL CALL  

 Councilman Bentley   present 

 Councilwoman Flow   present 

 Councilwoman Jennings  present  

 Councilman Martin   present 

 Supervisor Cammarata   present 

 

Highway Superintendent Maxon was in attendance. 

 

 

SUPERVISOR’S REMARKS 

 

The fire district budgets have been received. Their numbers will be inserted as the budget is finalized. 

The budget increase is below the 2% tax cap. 

Thank you to the Town Board and Department Heads for a smooth budget process. 

 

 

BOARD COMMENT 

 

Councilwoman Flow conveyed a job well done of keeping the tax rate as low as possible, while still offering 

services. 

 

Highway Superintendent Maxon expressed his gratitude for the co-operative relationship the Board has with him.  

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

No public was present, and no communication was received by the Town Clerk to submit. 

 

 

Supervisor Cammarata closed the 2025 Budget Hearing at 7:08 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Amy K. Richardson, 

Kendal Town Clerk 

 

 

 
 


